Our Lady of Good Help                                                        St Theresa’s Shrine
1063 Victory Highway                                                           35 Dion Drive
Mapleville RI 02839                                                               Nasonville, RI 02830

May 22,2020


Dear Parents,

I hope that during this difficult time you are safe and healthy. I am writing to keep you updated on our thoughts moving forward for Religious Education at OLGH and ST Theresa’s.
We will be meeting to discuss what classes may look like in the Fall. The decision to have in person classes or remote learning classes has not been made yet and we just need to wait and see how the summer goes.
Having said that I welcome anyone who wants to email me with concerns or questions at 
pducharme@lasalle-academy.org or you can contact Fr. McMahon at 568-5272.

I am attaching the registration form for your son/daughter to this email. We are accepting registrations for fall classes now to alleviate the rush in September. You can mail it to either church. This will help us to plan how big or small our classes will be in the Fall.
Our classes will meet at the same times: Grades 1-5 Sundays 8:45-9:45am at OLGH and Grades 6-8 Mondays 6:30-7:30pm at St Theresa’s. Confirmation Grade 9 meets Mondays 6:30-7:45 pm at St Theresa’s also.

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions. Be assured of my prayers for you and your family. We will get through this together. 

God Bless you.

Pat Ducharme
DRE



